Lisa Kennedy

From: Edward Paterson <edwardp@kiama.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 30 July 2018 12:36 PM

To: Lisa Kennedy

Cc: Graham Towers

Subject: RE: Planning Proposal to amend Kiama Local Environmental Plan (LEP) 2011 to

introduce Dual Occupancy and Multi Dwelling Housing Development Standards

Hi Lisa,

As verbally confirmed on the 24™ Council does not wish to proceed with the E4 component of this PP. We will
investigate the issue further and lodge a separate PP at an appropriate time..

Cheers,

Ed

“ Edward Paterson
. Strategic Planner/Development Assessment Officer
"\ Kiama Municipal Council
% P: 02 4232 0444
# \ F: 02 4232 0555
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From: Edward Paterson

Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2018 12:41 PM

To: Lisa Kennedy (lisa.kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au) <lisa.kennedy@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Graham Towers <Graham.Towers@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Planning Proposal to amend Kiama Local Environmental Plan (LEP) 2011 to introduce Dual Occupancy and
Multi Dwelling Housing Development Standards

Hi Lisa,

Following our discussion this morning, can you please delay your assessment of this Planning Proposal as Council has
become aware of a few issues with the relationship between our proposed amendments and the new Code.

| am discussing these with Mark and Linda this afternoon.

Cheers,

Ed



